
July 20, 2023

Jade Tippett
Board of Directors, Treasurer
Mendocino Coast Healthcare District
700 River Drive 
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

RE: Mendocino Coast Healthcare District
July 1, 2023 BETA Risk Management Authority (BETARMA) Coverage 
Documents

Dear Mr. Tippett:

Attached to this email are your facility’s 2023-2024 Coverage Contracts, Certificates of 
Participation, and Amendments for each of the lines of coverage renewed with BETARMA 
on July 1, 2023.  

Please read these coverage documents carefully. If you have any questions regarding
any of the documents, please do not hesitate to contact your underwriter.

Thank you very much for renewing your facility’s coverage(s) with BETARMA.

Sincerely,

Michele D. Reager, CPCU
Vice President of Underwriting

Attachments


